Returning to School after Spring Break: If you are planning to travel outside
the state of Florida, particularly if you are planning to fly, your child will either
need to have a negative test result upon return, or must quarantine for 7 days
before returning to school. If there are no Covid symptoms, the student may
return to school after quarantining for 7 days. If there are Covid symptoms, the
student must quarantine for 14 days, the last five of which must be symptom
free. If the student is still exhibiting symptoms at that time, so he or she
continues to quarantine, he or she must be symptom free for 5 days before
returning to school.

If the family travels outside the United States, a 14 day quarantine period is
required even if symptom free.

Please inform your student’s principal if you are traveling outside of the state
or outside of the country. You may indicate if you want your child to distance
learn for the 7 day period. If there are symptoms that cause a 14 day
quarantine, or if you leave the country so need the 14 day quarantine, please
indicate the need for distance learning for your child to your child’s principal.

Please keep in mind that statewide testing is mandatory and all children must
come to campus to participate in those. If we are diligent with our procedures,
we will be able to have a safe and healthy campus for all and get the testing
done so all students can be done with the 4™ quarter on time, May 25", If we
are not able to test everyone during the current window, the test window will
be extended into June, so at that point, our school year will be extended.
Please keep your students from exposure during this 4" quarter so we are all
able to finish on time.

Have a great Spring Break.



